
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Construction on Phase 3 Extended to Mid-August; Martyr’s Lane 
Closed at Paseo del Pueblo and Southbound Paseo Del Pueblo Closed from Civic Plaza Drive 

to Quesnel 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of  Monday, July 1, 2024 
 

ONGOING: Due to 
unforeseen issues at 
Martyr’s Lane, Phase 3 
construction and the 
closure of Martyr’s Lane 
at Paseo del Pueblo have 
been extended through 
mid-August, 2024. 
 
The following traffic impact 
will remain in place: 
 

• Southbound 
motorists can use 
Camino de la 
Placita to Civic 
Plaza Drive, Bent 
Street, or North 
Plaza as a detour. 

 
ACCESS WILL BE 
MAINTAINED TO ALL 
BUSINESSES. 
 
Regular work hours are 
Monday-Friday, 7 a.m.-5:30 
p.m., although the contractor 
may work longer hours or on 
weekends if needed. 
 
Crews will be working 
Monday, July 1-
Wednesday, July 3. They 
will not be working 
Thursday, July 4 or Friday, 
July 5 in observance of 
Independence Day. Barricades will remain in place for safety. 
 
For information, to ask questions or to sign up for free email updates, visit the project website, 
www.taosnm6864.com, or call Patti Watson at 1-800-687-3417 or 505-269-9691. 
 
Information is also available at www.nmroads.com.  

http://www.taosnm6864.com/
http://www.nmroads.com/

